Alan Ehrlich Qe

From: Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca

Sent: Friday, November 19, 2004 4:35 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich

Subject: RE: Imperial Geotech EA Technical Reports
Hi Alan

Just to let you know the GNWT will not submit a technical repoert.
Gavin

mmmmm Criginal Message-----

From: AEhrlich /unix {mailto:AEhrlich@mveirb.nt.ca]

Sent: November 15, 2004 5:02 PM

To: crosscurrent /unix; saoftsim /unix; youngb /unix; bernal /unix; floyd.bertrand /unix;
ikfndir /unix; celinea /unix; skdbchief /unix; dougb /unix; hornbye /unix; yaxleye /unix;
Gavin More /YK /RWED; inbusnow /unix; susanc /unix; jim.r.hawkins /unix; joeacorn /unix;
john.holman /unix; deneres /unix; kellydcfn /unix; sealel /unix; roshan /unix; maggiel
/unix; vofsmayr /unix; mike.fournier /unix; howard.paul /unix; predvers /unix;:
wade.romanko /unix

Subject: Imperial Geotech EA Technical Reports

Hello All,

Now that Imperial has submitted its respconses to the Review Board’s second round of
Information Requests, parties should begin to prepare their technical reports. These
reports provide the Review Board with

parties’ views on the impacts of the proposed geotechnical program.

Detailed instructions con the format of the technical reports are attached. Please follow
the format instructions. It is particularly important that each technical report be
submitted with a one page non-technical summary of the key issues in the report. This
summary must not exceed one page. The deadline for these reports is Friday, Nov. 26th,
2004.

<<Format and Sample Technical Report.doc>>

The Review Board will hold a pre-hearing teleconference on Wednesday Nov. 24th, 2004. All
parties in Yellowknife are encouraged to participate in person at the MVEIRB boardroom.
Other parties will be connected by phone. More details about this will be circulated
cleser tec the date. For more information about pre-hearing conferences in general, please
see Appendix G of the Review Board’s EIA Guidelines (attached).

The Review Board deoes not wish to delay the upcoming hearings in Trout Lake, Wrigley and
Ft. Simpson. These are scheduled for Nov. 30 - Dec.2, 2004. In the interest of
maintaining this schedule, the pre-hearing conference will be held before the submission
date for the technical reports.

<<Appendix G- PHC Guide.doc>>

Regards,

Alan Ehrlich

Senior Envirconmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Tel: (867} 766-7056

Fax: (867) 766-7074



